
 

 
 

REQUEST TO SPEAK 
 

 
Dear Shareholder! 

 
For organizational reasons and in order to ensure a smooth progression of our General Meeting you are 

required to announce your requests to speak in writing. Requests to speak are permissible if they refer to 

affairs of the Company and if they objectively relate to agenda items.  

 

In case you have questions, please complete this form and hand it over to a member of the support service. 

Thank you. 

 
 

Mr/Ms/Non-binary 
 

 
Please complete the name in CAPITAL LETTERS 

 
with the Voting Card No. 

 

Mode of presentation please tick as appropriate: 

 

□ I want to present the question myself. (The Chairman will prompt you to pose your questions and to make 
your comments at one of the two lecterns prepared for shareholders.) 

 

□ I ask the Chairman of the Supervisory Board to read out my question. 
 

 
 

Subject of the request to speak (in CAPITAL LETTERS) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


